
Friday 21st June 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
I am looking forward to welcoming you into school next week 

for our Sports Days.  The pupils have been working with Mr 

Knaggs this week to practice ahead of the events so they can 

do their best.  Some of our Year 6 pupils will be helping out 

during the Sports Days as Sport Ambassadors. 

It has been great to support The Big Malarkey festival again 

this year with all of Year 2 and 3 attending events there and a 

few pupils from Year 6 attending the James Reckitt Book 

Award Voting event. 

Earlier this week, our Year 6 Netball team took part in a      

competition and finished third against some very 

tough opponents. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

91.67% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1KR 

97.78% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

4HS 

95.22% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Summer Term dates 

 

Please see below some key dates for the next few 

weeks.  More information will be shared about these via 

Parentmail. 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

9x12=108    108÷9=12 

12x9=108    108÷12=9 

Reading Corner 

We've had big fun at the Big Malarkey this 
week!  

Year 6 attended the book award voting day 
and were delighted with the winner:  

Mrs Mitchell was dragged up on stage to 
take part in a challenge, how many post it 

notes can you stick to your face in 30     
seconds?  

Year 2 and Year 3 have taken part in fun workshops too - 
remember the Big Malarkey takes place at East Park this 

Saturday and Sunday with writers, poets, cartoonists, 
artists, illustrators, musicians, performers and so much 
more! Follow the link to find out more and buy tickets. 

Griffin’s X page 

Friday 28th June 2024 Pupils find out new classes 

and letters about new     

classes to parents/carers 

Friday 5th July 2024 Reports out to parents/carers 

Friday 5th July 2024 Year 6 Open Classroom 

3.30 - 4.15pm 

Tuesday 9th July 2024 Year 1-5 Open Classroom 

3.30 - 4.30pm 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 89.78% 

RCM 88.03% 

RLS 81.48% 

1KR 97.78% 

1CS 93.52% 

2ZC 96.3% 

2MK 96.93% 

3TW 91.82% 

3MH 94.02% 

4HS 95.22% 

4SS 87.74% 

5DC 84.15% 

5JL 91.48% 

6AD 95% 

6BA 87.57% 

6ZM 93.21% 

Griffin Values 

Each week, we have a focus on one of 

the key characteristics from our       

behaviour and values curriculum. 

Every Friday, one pupil from each class 

receives a certificate for showing that 

characteristic in school. 

Next week’s focus is: 

Responsibility 

School closed 

 

School is closed on Monday 24th 

June 2024. 


